
   
 

 
Notice of Public Information Centre 

Walter Bean Trail and Pedestrian Footbridge 
Design and Construction 

 
 

The City of Kitchener proposes to construct a pedestrian bridge crossing of the Grand River at Doon Valley Golf 
Course on Doon Valley Drive. The proposed bridge represents a critical link in construction of the Walter Bean 
Grand River Trail and a significant piece in realizing the vision of a continuous trail system along the river linking 
the communities of Cambridge, Kitchener and Waterloo. 
 
On September 19, 2005 Kitchener City Council directed that the Community Services Department proceed with 
detailed design of the Walter Bean Grand River Trail Pedestrian Bridge over the Grand River at the location 
confirmed through the completed Environmental Assessment for this project; and, that staff present the proposed 
design for consideration at a future meeting of the Community Services Committee and Council. 
  
The City has been working with R.J. Burnside & Associates, Consulting Engineers, on the design for the 
pedestrian bridge. The design team would like to present the final design to the public for their review and 
comment at a Public Information Centre. Your comments are an important part of our design process. A formal 
presentation of the final design will be made to City Council for final approval. 
  

Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 

Time: 6:30  – 8:30- p.m. Drop-in format 

Place: 

Doon Valley Golf Course Club House – Banquet Room 

500 Doon Valley Drive 

Kitchener, ON  N2P 1B4 

Phone: (519) 741-2939 
 
If you cannot attend and would like to provide comments, please forward them by Friday February 10, 2009 to 
the following contact:   
 
City of Kitchener 
Mr. Tim O’Brien, O.A.L.A. 
Community Services Department 
200 King Street West 
Kitchener, ON N2G 4G7 
Tel: 519-741-2399 
Fax: 519-741-2700 
TTY : 1-866-969-9995 
Email: tim.obrien@kitchener.ca 
 
R. J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
Ms. Helen Jenkins, P.Eng.  
Project Manager 
15 Townline 
Orangeville, ON  L9W 3R4 
Tel: 1-800 265 9662 X332 
Fax: 519-941-8120 
E-mail: Helen.Jenkins@rjburnside.com 
 
 
 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the 
exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.   
 
This Notice was first issued on January 8, 2010. 


